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DHC and APPNA B o
Team With Dare to
Care

Doctors for Healthy Communities and the
Association for Physicians of Pakistani
Decent of North America (APPNA) recently
collaborated with Dare to Care to serve
underprivileged families and the children of
Camp Taylor & Audubon Traditional
Elementary School.

Two visits were made to these Jefferson
County Schools before Thanksgiving. On
November 17th, Kroger gift cards and non-
perishable foods were delivered.

The next week, frozen turkeys and fresh
produce were delivered to stock families for
Christmas. Visit the DHC website to learn
more about each donation and see photos
from the event!

DHC, APPNA and
Kroger Assist
Maxwell Elementary

DHC, APPNA and the Kroger Family of
Companies collaborated to support public
school in Lexington, KY. The volunteers
delivered hygiene supplies and gift cards
for the families at Maxwell Spanish
Immersion Elementary School on
November 16th.

Maxwell Elementary-Escuela de Inmersion
en Espanol is a partial immersion model.
Half of the school day is spent in the target
language (Spanish), and half of the school
day in English. Maxwell has been a
Spanish immersion magnet since 1990. In
2007, the Consulate of Spain accepted the
program into its network of International
Spanish Academies. The school is part of


https://www.dhcus.org/2020/11/20/dhc-teams-with-dare-to-care-and-kroger-for-food-deliveries/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/11/25/dhc-and-dare-to-care-deliver-thanksgiving-meals-to-jcps/

Fayette County Public Schools which
serves some 42,000 students from the
Lexington metro area. Read more.

KY Partners Make PPE
Donations Possible

New donations of personal protective
equipment (PPE) were delivered to
communities across Kentucky through a
partnership between DHC, APPNA and
state legislators. Visit the links below to see
photos and more from each delivery!

With the assistance of Mary and Elizabeth
Hospital, as well as KY Senate President

Robert Stivers. PPE was delivered to Red
Bird Clinic in Beverly, KY.

Representative Angie Hatton delivered
PPE to Pikeville's United Medical Group

Nelson County EMS and health care
workers received PPE in September.

Backside Learning
Center Receives
Supplies

On October 29th,DHC delivered school
supplies to The Backside Learning Center
at Churchill Downs in Louisville.

Supplies included dry erase boards and
markers, glue sticks, poster board,
sidewalk chalk, fraction bars, math link
cubes, pattern blocks and other math class
accessories.

The Backside Learning Center is an
independent, non-profit organization
building community and enriching the lives
of equine workers and their families at
Churchill Downs racetrack. They strive to
be the model organization, empowering
equine workers and their families to thrive
while providing the educational
opportunities and resources they need to
empower themselves and their children.

Donate to DHC Here!
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https://www.dhcus.org/2020/11/18/dhc-partners-with-kroger-in-family-donations/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/11/22/dhc-supporting-red-bird-clinic-inc-in-beverly-ky/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/11/21/dhc-provides-ppe-to-ky-district-94/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/11/21/dhc-supplies-ppe-to-nelson-county-ems/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K242LFLG5XCJJ&source=url
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